
Upcoming School/Parish Events
April 22 - Youth Night - Grades 5 and up
April 24 - Grandparents Day following Mass
May 6 - Youth Night - Grades 5 and up
May 20 - Youth Night - Grades 5 and up
May 22 - School Picnic
May 27 - NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day
May 29 - Kindergarten Graduation @ 8 am Mass
May 29 - 8th Grade Graduation @ 7 pm
May 29 - Last day of school for 3K & 8th grade
May 30 - Last day of school, half day for 4K-7th grade
May 30 - End of Quarter 4
May 31 - Summer Campfire Kickoff - 7:00 pm
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and promote Catholic values through academic excellence and service to others.

School Staff Contact Info
Father Alan - pastor@stjohnedgar.org 
Jessica Halvorsen - principal@stjohnedgar.org 
Juan Martinez - secretary@stjohnedgar.org
Kris Riehle - kriehle@stjohnedgar.org 
Jenna Martin - jennamartin@stjohnedgar.org
Catherine Martinez - cmartinez@stjohnedgar.org 
Janelle Haupt - jhaupt@stjohnedgar.org 
Jean Lemmer - jlemmer@stjohnedgar.org 
Brenda Werner - bwerner@stjohnedgar.org
Jane Bergs - jbergs@stjohnedgar.org
Ashley Michlig - amichlig@stjohnedgar.org 
June Wozny - jwozny@stjohnedgar.org
Alex Radtke - aradtke@stjohnedgar.org
Lois Wierzba - lwierzba@stjohendgar.org 
Baylie Neider - bneider@stjohnedgar.org 
Julie Seubert - jseubert@stjohnedgar.org 

Donations
You should have received an email from Mr. 
Martinez requesting donations for the upcoming 
events: Grandparents Day, School Picnic, and 
Graduation Ceremonies. Please make sure to get 
the requested donations to the school office by their 
respective due dates.

Mass Servers
Any children currently in 2nd grade and older are 
invited to serve during Mass. Fr Alan will have a 
server's training course on May 8th at 6:30 pm. Any 
youth who would like to serve, or need a refresher, 
are invited to attend. Please contact Nancy in the 
Parish Office at 715-352-3011.

2024-2025 School Year Registration
Thank you to all who have registered, it is not too late 
to register so please make sure to let your friends know 
how wonderful St. John’s School is! 

Summer Program
Registration for our new Summer Program is now 
open! Registration is open for students who have 
completed 3K through 4th grade. Students who 
have completed 5th grade and up are welcome to 
help for the program. Check out the link in the email 
for more information. 

3rd Quarter AR Point Club Winner
Congratulations to the AR Point Club winner:

Ellie Wendtland 
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